
Milligan preview day slated for March 31 

MILLIGAN COLLEGE, Tenn. (March 24, 2017) — Prospective students can experience what 

it’s like to be a Milligan College Buffalo on Friday, March 31. 

The events include opportunities for students to meet one-on-one with current students and 

faculty, tour campus and learn more about financial aid, scholarships and Milligan’s more 

than 100 majors, minors, pre-professional degrees, concentrations and graduate programs. 

“This preview day is a perfect opportunity for potential students to learn more about Milligan 

College,” said Kristin Wright, director of admissions. “Students here are known by name, 

and at the visit days, they can talk face-to-face with students, faculty and staff to 

understand just how much care and individual attention the Milligan community provides.” 

Milligan’s Connections orientation for admitted students is slated for April 8 and June 17. 

For more information or to register these events, call 800.262.8337 or email the campus 

visit coordinator at visits@milligan.edu. For a complete schedule, visit 

admission.milligan.edu. 

### 

MILLIGAN COLLEGE is a Christian liberal arts college in Northeast Tennessee whose vision is 

to change lives and shape culture through a commitment to servant leadership. The college 

offers more than 100 majors, minors, pre-professional degrees and concentrations in a 

variety of fields, along with graduate and adult degree completion programs.  To learn more 

about Milligan College, visit www.milligan.edu or call 800-262-8337. 


